Worplesdon Primary School —
Weekly Update

Friday 6th January
Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back - we hope you have had a wonderful break with your friends and family! The
children’s behaviour has been impeccable so far and they have really hit the ground running.

Homework

Thank you for all your positive feedback on Atom Prime as our homework platform.
Engagement has been excellent and we really think the children are enjoying it! As a result,
we will be starting to add a grammar based homework on each week as well as maths. We
want the amount of homework we set to still be manageable, whilst also sufficiently
preparing them for Year 6 and the future, so please do continue to feedback to us.

Hampton Court Palace Trip

Just a reminder regarding the Parentmail that was sent out on Wednesday about our
upcoming trip on 2nd February. Thank you to all the families who have already consented
and paid - very speedy!

Young Voices - In School Performance

Another reminder that we also sent out a form to request tickets to come to a special
performance of our Young Voices songs on 19th January. All children will be taking part in
this regardless of if they are going to the O2, so it would be wonderful to see you all.

Young Voices - 02 Performance

More information will be coming out next week about the day and the logistics so watch this
space. If you have booked tickets to attend, please ensure you have filled out the parentmail
so we can get them sent over to you.

Finally, we’re always here for anything you need, even if as they get older you may go weeks
without actually seeing us, so always feel free to drop us an email and or call in at the end of
the day to see us.

All the best,
The Year 5 Team

Mr Djadali — jdjadali@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
Miss Hibbins — [hibbins@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
Mr Kennedy — akennedy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
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